
 

Memorandum 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

From:  Kay Okey, Parks & Recreation Director 

  Terry Randall, Public Works Director 

Date:  December 15, 2021 

Subject: Able Park Basketball Court Reconstruct                  
 
 
 
The Able Park basketball court is due for reconstruction. The existing court has 
multiple cracks that require a complete excavation of the existing surface.  
 
The court was first installed in 1991 and was last sealed and painted in 2016. In 2020, 
cracks were sealed with a crack sealing rubber which was a temporary fix. 
 
I have included three quotes with this memo: 
 
 Bituminous Roadway, Inc $37,650.00 
 Plehal Blacktopping LLC $48,500.00 
 North Valley, Inc  $76.073.60 
 
The quotes include cost and labor. 
 
This project is listed in the Parks Master Plan and on the Capital Improvement List.  
Funding would come from Park Improvement Fund. Project would be slated for early 
spring.  The court repair would take approximately one week. 
 
Recommendation:  
 
Staff recommends Council approve the contract with Bituminous Roadway, Inc for the 
reconstruction of Able Park Basketball court to be completed in 2022.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kay Okey 
Parks and Recreation Director 
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